
 

Don’t the colder temps get you itching to hit the trails?  Hopefully a great riding season is ahead of us.  Our schedule within 
the club is just as busy as ever.  Here’s a quick hit list of some of the main topics for you to know: 

Membership renewal:  Thank you to all who have renewed so far.  This is a big help and makes administration easier.  
If you haven’t renewed yet…please try to do it as soon as you can. 

Landowners Event:  On November 17th we will host THEE most important event of the year.  Come make it a night by 
attending the Landowner’s Appreciation event at the Grand Rapids Lion’s Club.  We are in need of door prizes and 
raffle baskets for the event.  Please drop off prizes or baskets with myself or at Donahue Super Sports.  If you have 
any questions, please contact Sue at zirnysm5@gmail.com. (Your invite is attached.) 

Snowmobile Safety Class:  Kellner Knights will be hosting a snowmobile safety class on Monday, December 9 and 
December 16, 2019.  See more info on page 2 of this newsletter. 

Purchase of Tucker Groomer:  Last month the club voted to purchase a used 2000 Tucker Sno-Kat Grooming unit.  
We’ve received it and the guys are in the process of putting the finishing touches on it for the coming season.  
Thank you to Josh Lassa for his efforts in doing the leg work to make this happen.    - Dan Guck, President 

November 2019 

 

Kellner Knights Clothing Apparel 

Looking for some Kellner Knights Club clothing options for yourself or for that 

special someone for Christmas!  Order will be taken until November 9th and all 

orders will be ready for pick up from Julie Becker soon after.  She will contact you 

when your order is ready for pick up.  Follow this direct link, place your order, and pay on-line.                                

It’s super easy! https://kellner-knights-snowmobile-culb-2019.itemorder.com/sale.  

KELLNER KNIGHTS 

https://kellner-knights-snowmobile-culb-2019.itemorder.com/sale


Club memberships are due for the 
2019-2020 riding season. Trail passes 
are REQUIRED for all snowmobiles and 
club members get a discount. Your 
membership must be current to 
receive the discounted trail pass.  You 

may pay your dues through PayPal.  You do not need a PayPal 
account to do this on our webpage at: http://kellnerknights.org/join-
our-club/.  If you prefer,  you may print a copy of the form and mail 
it with your check today. The paper copy can be found at: http://
kellnerknights.org/files/2016/09/Membership-info-with-form.pdf.  
Again, we will be sending these to the AWSC in batches to save on 
charges.   
 

Upcoming Club Meetings 

Snowmobile Safety Course - Dec. 9 & 16                                         

In Wisconsin all persons who are at least 12 years of age and 
who were born on or after January 1, 1985 are required to 
take a Wisconsin Approved Snowmobile Safety Course, and 
obtain a snowmobile safety certificate when riding on public 
lands. We are offering a course in Wood County on Monday, 
December 9 and Monday, December 16 at the Grand Rapids 
Fire Department from 6-9pm. It is required to sign up for all 
safety courses on the DNR Go Wild website https://

gowild.wi.gov/. If this is your first time on the Go Wild website, you will need a DNR 
Customer ID#. Simply follow the “Get Started” link to do this. Then you may search 
“Snowmobile” courses in “Wood” county and enroll for our class. (Our course, 
however, is not available on this website quite yet and may not be viewable until after 
November 12th. As soon is they do post it, we will share it on our Facebook page and 
all members should receive an email if we have their current email address in our 
system.) This class is limited to 30 students and they must attend both sessions dates. 

November 14 - Chat-r-Box @ 7pm 

November 17 - Landowners Appreciation Dinner 

Dec. 12 - Christmas Party at The Ridge’s @ 7pm 

January 9 - Chat-r-Box @ 7pm 

 
View October’s Minutes here. 

Welcome New Members 

Kurt & Amy Bender 
Greg Boehm 

Nadine Gosanko 

Kellner Knights Snowmobile Board 
Dan Guck, President 

Justin Conner, Vice President 
Julie Becker, Treasurer 
Sue Zirnhelt, Secretary 

Elected Members: 
Shawn Becker, Bobby Donahue & 

David Moon 

Each year we appreciate those who are generous enough to allow our trails to cross their property; our landowners.  This 
year our event will again be held at the Grand Rapids Lion’s Club on Sunday, November 17 (Packer Bye) and we 
encourage members to consider attending the dinner in honor of our landowners.  We would like to have a larger number 
of members there this year than we did last past year, to help show our appreciation.  We wouldn’t have our local trails 
without their generosity.  See the following page for your invite to this event. 

Upcoming Holiday Family/Group Fun!  Join Us! 

November 26 at 6pm - Float making; new design this year!  Meet in the Edward’s shop at 
5660 Deer Rd.  Please join us for some festive fun while preparing the Christmas float! 
 
November 27 - Kids/adults are invited to ride on the float or walk in the Wisconsin 
Rapids Christmas parade. Call or text Sue at 715-213-2541 if you are interested.  The time 
and place to meet will be determined soon.  
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JOIN US FOR OUR ANNUAL            
LANDOWNERS’ 
APPRECIATION DINNER 

WHEN: 
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2019 
(PACKER BYE GAME) 
5PM COCKTAILS, 5:45PM DINNER 

WHERE: 
GRAND RAPIDS LION’S CLUB 
2411 36th ST. SO. 
WIS. RAPIDS, WI 
 

RSVP BY 11.13.19 

Email Julie Becker at 
jsbecker@charter.net 
to let her know how 

many will be               
attending from your 
family and then mail 

her your payment 
and the completed 
form found below. 

 
CLUB MEMBER COST:                                 
$15.50 PER PLATE  

CATERED BY JENNINGS & CO.  

As always, we are in need of raffle baskets for this event.  Please consider making a 

donation towards a basket or combining with another family to make a basket together.  

Items may be dropped off at Donahue Super Sports by November 11.  If you bring a 

basket to the event, please arrive prior to 5pm for set-up and display.  This is important 

so that all baskets are displayed when families begin arriving.  Thank  you. 

Name/s_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone #___________________________     

I will donate a  Raffle Basket or combine with another club member: Yes____ No___        

# Attending _____        

Checks payable to:  Kellner Knights Snowmobile Club 

Mail to: Julie Becker, 3320 Whispering Pines Lane,  Wisconsin Rapids, WI 54494 



Look at all these fantastic 
partners supporting the sport 
of snowmobiling and the 
Kellner Knights Snowmobile 
Club.  We encourage all our 
members when making 

purchases, needing repairs or service, or deciding on a bar or restaurant, etc., 
to please consider these wonderful sponsors of ours. Their annual support 

helps us to maintain the trail system we have in Wood and Portage Counties.   

www.kellnerknights.org 
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